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From the RE's Desk
What a fantastic event! Acrowd ofover 1500was

on hand to see some really great racing at our
annual spectator race. Competition was close and
the winning drivers were cheered as they accepted
the traditional trophies and champagne on the
podium after each race. The smooth operation of
the. race allowed for over two hours of non-stop
activitywhich held the crowdtill the end of the race
day. Everyone should be very proud of a job well
done. This type of event is so important because it
greatly increases the club's visibility. I'd also like
to add a special thanks to Windward Ford, Jiffy
Lube, Buy and Sell Classifieds, Art's Electronics,
Pacific Performance Parts, and Steven Lee

Designs for helping us make this event happen.
It's October again and time for the gathering of

the faithful at Mid Ohio Raceway for the SCCA
National Championship races. This is without a
doubt the best amateur road racing available
anywhere and I am indeed fortunate to have the
opportunity to serve as steward. I'm offto Ohio and
will remain on the mainland for about six (6)weeks.
See you all the Novemberrace.

M.G.Lewis
Regional Executive

HawaiiRegion, SCCA

Autocross in 1996 Aloha State Games
The Sports Car Club of America (SCCA)Hawaii

Region in conjunction with the Aloha State Games
will be sponsoring Autocross for the 1996 Aloha
State Games.
The Aloha State Games have approximately 40

sporting events that are sponsored by the Aloha
Charities in June of each year. Sporting events
include everything from badminton to track and'
field. Special awards given to the winners of all the
games. There are also other special prizes and
entertainment associated with the event.
The autocross event will be held on Sunday, 9

June 1996, at Barbers Point NavalAir Station. All
applicable SCCAsafety ru1es, classifications, and
inspections will be applied.
There are, however, a couple ofmajor differences.

First, drivers should pre-register for the event, and
the cost is $20.00. Every driver will receive an
Aloha State Games T-shirt. If you do not pre-
register then the cost will be $30.00 and you will
NOT win any ribbons for placing or receive a T-
shirt. Also, novices will be grouped together.
Finally, winning ribbons will be given at the end of
the day in each class for the top three places.
Wewill include the application in our newsletter

as soon as it is published by Aloha State Games.
The application will also be available in the Aloha
State Games pamphlet.
SCCAwill keep you posted about any further

details.
Ed Kemper

Elections-~
As 1995 draws to a close, it will soon be time for

<:> us to elect new club officers. Remember, a
willingness to serve is the most important
qualification and you need not be an expert. Our
club will remain strong only as long as the

members continue to support it. I encourage
everyone to consider taking a more active role by
becoming a club officer.' If you are. interested or
would like to nominate someone, please contact Ed
Kemper 524-0330, or M.G.Lewis672-8455


